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Dear Colleagues: 
 
Grifols has introduced a security seal (fibre tear) on their product unit cartons as part of a global 
harmonization initiative.  
 
This seal will be apparent on all Grifols products to be received in our inventory soon. 
 
According to Grifols, there may be drug products in distribution in Canada without the security 
seal, up to late 2027, based on existing product expiration dates. 
 
Grifols’ letter, with picture, is included with this communication. 
 
Please share a copy of this customer letter with healthcare professionals at your hospital who 
might be interested in this information. 
 
This customer letter can also be viewed at www.blood.ca in the “Hospital Services” section.  If 
you have questions about this letter, or if you require it in an accessible format, please contact 
your local hospital liaison specialist. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mark Newburgh 
Director, Planning 
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